
 

 

Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 19th September 

Hi Everyone,   

The BIG Start 2024!    

 

 

Wow!  What a wonderful day we had at Stockeld Park yesterday with beautiful sunshine! It 

was wonderful to see everyone so excited to take part in so many activities, learning so 

much about each other in the magical setting of Stockeld Park. Every year we believe it is 

crucial that we light the learning fires within our children and fortify our school spirit 

together, so that we are all truly engaged and ignited to learn as one big team. After 

yesterday, the fires are definitely alight and the Crossflatts family is now at full throttle!   

Our children’s behaviour, was as always, impeccable and I was so proud when several 

members of the staff team at Stockeld approached me to complement our children’s 

manners and fantastic behaviour. I would like to express a huge thank you for everyone’s 

help, support and hard work to make yesterday the success it was. I am sure you can 

appreciate that it requires a huge amount of work and organisation to make the magic 

happen. I know the children created memories with their friends, which they will remember 

forever… 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance: 

Here are last week's figures:                                                         Whole School: 97.5% 

Our 
Aspirational 
Target 

The national 
target 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98% 
 

96.% 94.2% 98.5% 98.4% 97.6% 98.3% 96.6% 98.3% 

 

Best wishes 

Mrs Bennett    
Headteacher 

   Family-Flourish-Fly 


